
 

 

Bulletin 
 
NO.:  23-008    
 
DATE:  January 11, 2023    
 
TO:  All Personnel        
 
FROM:  Roger Fisher, Deputy Chief, Metro Zone Emergency Command and Data Center 
 
SUBJECT: Alert 2 Nature/Problem 
 
 
Beginning January 15, the Nature/Problems “Alert 2 Still Alarm” and “Alert 2 
Brown/Montgomery” will be eliminated and replaced with “Alert 2”. The response plans for 
the respective airports will not be changing.  Appropriate resources will be dispatched based 
on the location premise for each airport.   
 
As a reminder, the initial dispatch for San Diego International Airport (SDIA) will remain a 
BC, R1, R2, R3, and M63. If more off-field units are needed, the on duty ARFF captain has the 
discretion to upgrade the response to a complete Alert 2.  The Nature/Problem will remain 
“Alert 2” with the additional units listed on the MDC. 
 
This new process for “Alert 2” is identical for escalating a structure fire from a 1st alarm to a 
2nd alarm.  The Nature/Problem will remain the same and the additional units will be listed 
on the MDC.  The new Alert 2 call process will reduce dispatching errors and call-processing 
time. 


